
Fast Facts about the 2017-18 
General Choice Transfer Process:
•	 Process includes all SCS schools with 	
	 available enrollment space.

•	 No lines! The online application portal 	 	
	 opens on the SCS website at 10 a.m. on 
	 February 14.

•	 Parents are encouraged to apply early. 		
	 Applications submitted by March 24 will 	 	
	 receive status updates by the end of the 	 	
	 current school year.  

•	 Parents will apply using their child’s name, 		
	 birth date, current grade/school & SSN or 	 	
	 District PIN.  

•	 A list of schools with enrollment spaces can 	
	 be found online at www.scsk12.org/choice.

•	 Applications must be submitted with a valid 	
	 email address. All application status updates 	
	 will be sent via email.

•	 In most cases, students on an existing 
	 General Choice Transfer are approved 	 	
	 through the exit grade of the current school 	
	 and do NOT have to re-apply.

Don’t have a computer or need help?

Our Parent Welcome Center (2687 Avery Ave.) is 
available and ready to help parents with General 
Choice Transfer questions throughout the 
application period. Computers and ESL services 
will be available. 
 
Parents can also visit the following locations for 
assistance: 

•	 SCS Gray’s Creek Admin. Office 
	 (2800 Gray’s Creek, Arlington)

•	 SCS Northeast Regional Office 
	 (Treadwell CTC, 920 N. Highland St.) 
	 *ESL Services Available

Parents may also consider public libraries, 
community centers, churches and other 
community sites with free public Internet access. 

Applying online is fast & easy!
Just use any personal computer or
smartphone with Internet access.

Shelby County Schools offers educational and employment opportunities without regard to race, color,
 religion, sex, creed, age, disability, national origin, or genetic information.


